

St Dallan's Primary School

Principal: Mrs U Farrell BA (Hons) Ed, DASE PQHNI

Clonallon Road, Warrenpoint, Co. Down BT34 3RP

Tel: (028) 4175 2655 Fax: (028) 4175 3619

e-mail: info@stdallans.warrenpoint.ni.sch.uk

www.stdallans.com

23 June 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians

I hope you are well and I am sure you are looking forward to the summer holidays. Thank you for your support over the past few months and for sharing all the children's lovely work and photographs. It has been a very different end to the children's time at St. Dallan's but I hope the children have enjoyed all the various activities/competitions that we planned for them over the past few weeks.

We have a final few treats for the children and we are contacting you about calling up to the school to collect these and their belongings. Could we ask that one adult accompany the Primary 7 child to the school this Friday, 26 June, at the times specified below to collect their workpacks, reports and a little parting gift. We also have some prizes and awards to give out.

The Primary 7 teachers will be here to greet you at the front foyer and we would ask that you please bring any books back that belong to the school.

The collection times are as follows:

Surnames beginning A-L between 9.30-10.30 am

Surnames beginning M-Z between 10.30-11.30 am

We are so excited to see all the leavers and we ask that you please maintain social distancing at all times. We the staff of St. Dallan's wish all the Primary 7 leavers every success and happiness for the future. We are so proud of them all.

Thank you for your support throughout the years that your child has been at our school. We have loved being part of their journey and look forward to hearing about their many achievements in the future.

Regards

M Famell

Mrs U Farrell Principal